
 

 

 Welcome to your dedicated website for the Mid Kent Group Pension Scheme.  
 
The site is designed to give you easier access to information about your benefits in the 
Scheme.  
 
Please browse the content, and you can get in touch using the details on the “Contact us” 
page if you have any questions.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jo Stimpson, 
Chair of the Trustee Board 
 


